
Tuesday, August 17, 2010 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
ASB Announcements 
Come out and kick off the new school year at the Back to School Extravaganza this Friday night from 7-10 pm.  There 
will be music, dancing, food, games, & an outdoor movie.  The event is free to students with an ASB card or $4 for 
students with an I.D. If students do not have their I.D.'s they will need a copy of their schedule to get into the event.  No 
one will be admitted after 8:30.  Entrance for the event will be on Douty Street between the PC and the small gym. 
 
Students 
All work permits expire on August 20th.  You must get a new work permit if you want to continue working.  Pick up 
green request forms from the table outside the Work Experience office in the library. 
 
All new work permits must be picked up at snack only in the Conference Room.  They will not be delivered, so be sure 
to come by and get yours. 
 
Are you a Junior or Senior?  Are you currently employed?  Did you know you can work longer hours, later at night, and 
earn credit just because you work?  Enroll in a Work Experience class today.  Leave a note with your name and phone 
number in the Work Experience mailbox located in the Counseling Office area. 
 
All Athletics:  Clearance cards will be issued during snack and lunch only, (make sure you bring in your ASB card and are 
cleared of all debts).  Teachers please do not issue passes during class time for this purpose. 
 
All FFA and agriculture students are welcome to attend the 1st FFA event: Ice Breaker Picnic tonight at Pup Plaza from 
7:30 pm till 8:30 pm.  Wear your FFA t-shirt and participate in all the fun events the FFA Officers will provide: 
volleyball, tug-o-war, dunk tank, BBQ hot dogs, snow cones, obstacle courses, and much much more.  Remember to get 
your wristband from your Ag teacher today!  See you there. 
 
Academic Decathlon meeting every lunch on Thursdays in Rm. 155.  We need to pick up materials, elect officers and 
recruit new members.  Everyone is encouraged to see what we are about. 
 
All girls who want to play golf this year please stop by Coach Wyand’s Rm. 105 at break today to sign up. 
 
HHS Girls Water Polo is looking for players.  Come to the pool at 3:30 p.m. for more information. 
 
Lady Pup tennis has some open positions.  If you are interested in playing tennis contact Mr. Brock in Rm. 251 or drop by 
the tennis courts after school. 
 
Students & Staff 
Class assemblies scheduled for today are as follows.  Students are to report to class for roll before reporting to the 
assembly. 
 Period 2 Freshmen Tarvin Presentation Center 
 Period 3 Sophomores Tarvin Presentation Center 
 Period 4 Juniors Tarvin Presentation Center 
 Period 5 Seniors Tarvin Presentation Center 
Teachers with all Freshmen 2nd, Sophomores 3rd, Juniors 4th, or Seniors 5th, are asked to attend the assemblies to assist 
with supervision. 

Trustworthiness 
“Conscience is that still small voice that is sometimes too loud for 
comfort.” – Bert Murray 
 

Trace – list in steps 
 
 


